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Translated by Jocelyn R. McDaniel

English Translation

Very pleased hearing today you are well. We are all fine. News from Fritz always good. My
new home address (is) 870 Riverside Drive. Greetings

March 25
Sender: Alfred Schnell
Amersfoort, Kapelweg 108

As always, we are healthy and in good spirits. Hopefully, after a grim winter, our
expectations will hasten (the) spring sun. | wrote to Fritz directly.

We look forward to your news.

Warmly,
Alfred Schnell

Stamped on April 16, 1942
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